The Durham Kennel Club held its regular meeting at the Forest Hills Club House at 8 P. M., Oct 14, 1951.

The meeting was called to order by the Vice Pres, Mrs

Kenneth Cuyler in the absence of the president. Mr Fowler

could not attend due to illness. The minutes were read and

approved. Mr Morris gave the treasurer's report which stated

that the club had a balance of \$2,010.30

Mr. Kepler gave an interesting report of the first obedience sanction match which was held Sept 30, and stated that we probably could hold the 2nd match in time to to make plans to hold the 1st point show in conjuntion with our all breed show in the spring. A motion was made that the secretary write a letter of thanks to the American Legion for the use of the grounds for the match.

A welcome was given the visitors, Dr. Betty Humphrey and Mr. and Mrs Edward Pope. A new member member, Mrs Betty Theiss was welcomed.

A very interesting program was given by Dr. Karl Zener.

he showed slides to illustrate his lecture on the psychological experiments with dog's emotions as related to hunger.

The meeting was adjourned and then refreshments were served by Miss Margaret Norman.

Respectfully submitted,

mas H.E. Hoenig

Secretary